
From: Adam Hicks 
CC: Kerstin Vroom 
To: Sarah Johnson 
Sent: May 8, 2019 3:38 PM 
Subject: Mulmur Motion – Brockton Resolution – Request to Governments of Canada and Province of 
Ontario to Open the Application Process for the Bi-lateral “Investing in Canada Infrastructure Program” 

Hi Sarah,  

The Township of Mulmur passed the following motion at the Council meeting on May 1, 2019. 

Motion #88-19 Clark-Cufaro: THAT the Township of Mulmur endorses the following 
information item #7.2 Municipality of Brockton, Bi-Lateral “Investing in Canada 
Infrastructure Program” 
Carried. 

Have a nice day, 

Adam Hicks | Administrative Assistant 
Township of Mulmur | 758070 2nd Line East | Mulmur, Ontario  L9V 0G8 
Phone 705-466-3341 ext. 234 | Fax 705-466-2922 | ahicks@mulmur.ca 
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